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UNIVERSITY CENTER BOARD 
MINUTES 

December 4, 1991 

ASSOCIATED STUDENT GOVERNMENT 

No Report 

RESIDENCE HALL ASSOCIATION 

RHA will be having their Christmas Banquet Thursday, December 
5 at 7:00 at Prescott's. Support baskets will be distributed next 
week. There were 449 orders. RHA may have a telephone survey to get 
opinioins about hall visitation policy. They are taking 
nominationsfor RHA secretary that will be elected next week. PFT is 
having a dance and relaxation seminar December 12, at 8:00 to 11:00 
on the 27th floor. Arrangements for a group to go to K.A.C.U.R.H., 
the state meeting of the different Resident Hall Associations from 
across the state, are being made. The forum held November 20 
concerning Hall visitation policy turned out to be a success! 

INTERFRATERNITY COUNCIL 

Not Present 

PANHELLENIC 

Not Present 

BLACK STUDENT ALLIANCE 

Their talent extravaganza was a huge success. At their last 
meeting they took nominations for vice-president and in their meeting 
Monday, December 2 they had elections. Mia rollins is the new 
Vice-President. Their last meeting for the year will be Monday at 
5:30. 

INTER-ORGANIZATIONAL COUNCIL 

Not Present 

EXECUTIVE REPORTS 
Executive Chairwoman 

Mary-Susan announced that the Chair-of-the-Month was Kelly 
Kemper and the Committee-of-the-Month was Concert Committee. She 
also announced that this was her last meeting due to her graduating. 

Executive Vice-Chairwoman 

Next Wednesday, December 11, at 7:00 will be the Christmas 
banquet. It is going to be at Lone Oak and everyone is going to meet 
at 6:30 in DUC to ride out there. She asked committee chairs to turn 
in the names and number of people going to Lone Oak. She also wanted 
them to turn in an outstanding committee member. 
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COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Concert committee 

Mtv was a great show even though the turnout was 
Concert is looking for a day in January for Tall Paul to 
his tailgating performance was cancelled due to weather. 
is coming in Feburary for Black History Month. 

Lecture committee 

low. 
play since 

Jane Powell 

The December lecture Sarah Weddington is going to be 
rescheduled for February. Darrall Winmere is going to be here for 
Black History Month. A student Eric Malone is writing a poem for 
Black History Month and all Lecture has to pay for is the promoting. 
They are voting on other stuff at their meeting. 

Public Relations 

Not Present 

Special Events 

They had a meeting Tuesday, December 3 and there were more 
plans made for the Christmas Party. It is going to be December 10 
from 6 to 10 PM in DUC. There will be Christmas music, food, and 
Santa pictures. They also decorated the Christmas tree in DUC. 

Niteclass 

Elon Gold was supposed to be in Niteclass Wednesday, December 
4 at 7:30 but he was cancelled because of weather. He is probably 
going to be rescheduled for the spring. There is nothing planned for 
the rest of the semester because the calender is booked. 

ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS 
Program Coordinator 

No Report 

Student Activities Director 

Scott announced that the budget has changed and now they are 
planning to cut 10% of the remaining budget. There is a question to 
whether or not ASG and UCB's budget will have to cut very much. In 
the past years they have done very well in managing their money and 
have had money left over. Dr. Meredith said this money may be lost 
due to the budget. New committee members need to purchase things in 
central stores instead of the College Heights Bookstore. 

OLD BUSINESS 

None 

• NEW BUSINESS 
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